Koepsell, Arthur

From: Connie Higgs [mayor.townofcoalcreek@bresnan.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 2:48 PM

To: Koepsell, Arthur

Subject: Re: Javernick Chandler Creek 22-32 2A Document # 1633727
Thanks Arthur

The Town's main concerns with the drilling are the roads and of course the residents. Will Javernick be notifying the
people within a certain distance of the well site? | have asked him to post a sign at the entrance to the site, off of the
paved road. We have a schedule town hearing for anyone to voice their concerns (March 15). We have requested a
culvert be replaced at the entrance to the site.

If you are working on the application for Pine Ridge QOil, | have concerns. They have and are planning more drilling at our
borders. The use the Town's roads, blocking roads, putting up signs and never notifying the Town when they are coming
through. In fact | have reports today of them blocking traffic with their big rigs. Their trucks access our roads continually
and a stop sign should be put up coming off of the site road to our paved road (Coal Creek Drive.) This is a chip seal road
and the heavy weight of the trucks is tearing up our roads. At this time we do not have a weight limit on trucks for our
roads, but we are working on it.

Thanks for keeping us informed.

Connie Higgs
Mayor

Town of Coal Creek
719-784-6150 office
719-557-2537 cell

----- Original Message -----

From: Koepsell, Arthur

To: mayor.townofcoalcreek@bresnan.net

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2011 4:03 PM

Subject: Javernick Chandler Creek 22-32 2A Document # 1633727

Connie,

| received the above referenced Form 2A earlier today and have begun the review process. The location falls within the
boundaries of Coal Creek and | would like to get your input prior to completing the review. | am specifically interested
in any concerns the Town of Coal Creek has in regards to the location that may be addressed during the 2A process.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have regarding the Chandler Creek location.

Thanks,
Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100 ext. 5148






